
From: kanwar gill < >  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Response to Letter vide Application No: A-2023-0308 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns and objections regarding 
Application no: A-2023-0308, which pertains to the property located at 5 Affusion Road. My name is 
Kanwardeep Gill, and I reside at 8 Affusion Road, Brampton, ON L7A 5G1 

  

 I am concerned about the construction of the stairways and below grade entrance since it can d 
potentially affect the stability of the surrounding soil and demographics of the soil around the area. Also 
there is already a concern of tenants/owners parking vehicles in a no parking zone 

  

In addition, the construction may disrupt the natural drainage pattern, increasing the risk of water 
seepage or flooding on my property. Furthermore, construction-induced vibrations could potentially 
result in structural damages. I kindly request your attention to this matter. I have full trust in the city's 
decision-making process, aiming to safeguard the interests and safety of all residents within our 
community.  

  

 Should there be a necessity for a Webex call to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to 
reach out. Here are my contact details: Email: , Contact No:  

 Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

Kanwardeep Gill 

 


